
  

 
  
 

 

100 Days of Kindergarten 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Kindergarten is celebrating 100 days of school on Tuesday the 29th of July (Week 2, Term 3). 
To commemorate this special day, Kindergarten students are going to dress up like we are 
100 years old! If your child would like to participate, it's easy! We encourage you to find items 
at home rather than purchase anything to help your child dress the part. For safety reasons, 
please wear school appropriate shoes.  
 
Here are a few items that may help your child dress up:  
 

● grey  hair 
● hair curlers 
● glasses 
● shawls 
● robes 
● bow tie 
● beard / moustache 
● cane 
● long socks 
● …or use your imagination 

 
Kindergarten will have a quick parade to showcase their 100-year old selves. This will start at 
9:15am under the library shelter, and parents/caregivers are welcome to attend this short 
event.  
 
Thank you, 

 Mrs Lockhart, Mrs Rafter, Mrs Phillips, Ms Clarke and Ms Lacey  


